
 
 
 
    
    
 
 
   January 29, 2025 
 
 

PCRB CIRCULAR NO. A-87 
 
 

To All Members of PCRB:  
 
 

RE:  2024 PENNSYLVANIA AND DELAWARE PREMIUM CALL 
 
 

  
By instruction of the Governing Boards, you are requested to furnish the information called for on 2024 
Premium Call. The forms are being accepted in an electronic version only. The forms can be accessed 
through the PCRB and DCRB websites and must be completed no later than March 14, 2025. This call is 
for premium by individual company. Do not report on a group basis. 
 
In addition, each call will require an electronic copy of the Exhibit of Premiums and Losses (Statutory 
Page 14) from your December 31, 2024 Annual Statement. Please email the exhibit including the NAIC 
number to the Accounting Department at finance@pcrb.com. 
 
Please note carefully the definitions of “direct premiums written for assessment purposes,” as adopted by 
both the Pennsylvania and Delaware Governing Boards. Note particularly that all premiums on 
Pennsylvania coal mining operations and national defense project coverages in both states are to be 
excluded 
 
    Cathy Haggerty   
    Accounting Manager  
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